The Missouri Senate Minute Script
Redistricting
Nearly two-thirds of the way into the 2022 regular legislative session, a top priority remains.
Congressional redistricting is now back in the Missouri House of Representatives.
Wednesday evening, Sen. Mike Bernskoetter of Jefferson City gave his intentions for the future of House Bill 2117, which contains the latest version of the proposed congressional map for the next 10 years…
	Bernskoetter	:08	Q: 2-1-1-7 as amended.
Earlier this week, the Missouri House voted to reject the Missouri Senate version of congressional redistricting.
Missouri Senate Minority Floor Leader John Rizzo of Kansas City says he agrees with the Senate position…
	Rizzo		:08	Q: where we’re at (2x).
Lawmakers still have until the end of session to finish a new congressional redistricting map and send it to the governor for approval.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Reporting from the State Capitol, I’m Dean Morgan.
